
  

 
 
  
 
 
 

Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be joining schools across the country to celebrate Red Nose Day. One 
thing we can always rely on in life is the power of laughter. It can change things. 
It can connect us. It can be the difference. That’s why, on Friday 15th March, we 
are celebrating Red Nose Day with their theme ‘Funny is Power’.  
 
We are having a non-uniform and a funny hair style day on Friday 15th March 
where our children can come to school in their own clothes (no football kits) with 
a funny hair style if they wish too. 

Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief. Comic Relief is a UK charity 
which aims to create a just world free from poverty. The money raised is used to 
transform lives in the UK and around the world. If you feel you can feel free to 
donate via their donation page: 
https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1YsYOwm2pHZgBUhWr8ZL13 

As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using 
Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity. We will explore the issues facing young 
people across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 

 
Thank you so much for your continuing support, if you have any questions please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Yours sincerely  
  
  
 
Mr Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 
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